
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Greg Pickering, Chief of Police 

DATE:     August 25, 2025 

SUBJECT: 
Authorizing the City Manager to sign an Intergovernmental Agreement with the Tigard-Tualatin School 
District for the School Resource Officer Program. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The Tualatin Police Department’s School Resource Officer Program will strive to enhance public 
safety through community policing within the schools, including crime prevention, enforcement of 
laws on school grounds, education and role modeling.  

The goals of this cooperative effort are:  
• Creating an atmosphere of safety and security on school grounds;  
• Enforcing the law and making arrests when necessary;  
• Educating students on health, safety, drugs and violence issues;  
• Providing resources for School District, staff, and students;  
• Providing a positive image of law enforcement and law enforcement officers for school age 
children 
 

The School District has agreed to increase the amount of funding for the program to cover 75% of 
the costs for the highest paid officer serving in the role as a School Resource Officer.   

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Resolution 5907-25 authorizing the City Manager to sign the Intergovernmental agreement. 
 Intergovernmental Agreement between City of Tualatin and Tigard-Tualatin School District 
 2025 Tualatin Police School Resource Officer presentation 

 


